
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
The regularly scheduled Design Review Subcommittee meeting on Thursday, 

September 28, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. has been cancelled. The next regular meeting 

is scheduled for Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. 

 
       
/s/      
Brenda Scott 
Community Development Technician 
 
 
Dated:  September 25, 2017 
 


